
The public is hereby advised that pursuant to Bay 
of Plenty Regional Navigation Safety Bylaw 2017, 
3.9.4, Lake Tikitapu will be closed from 4pm Friday 
21 January until 5pm Sunday 23 January 2022 to
permit Rotorua Rowing Club to host a Rowing 
Regatta.

The Waterski, Southern, South Eastern and North 
Eastern Passive Recreation Areas of the lake will be 
open and available for passive use / non-powered 
vessels throughout the duration of the lake closure 
period.

The map above shows the approved closed area and 
open areas of the lake.  The map will be posted on site 
and can be viewed at the following website:

www.rotorualakes.co.nz/lake-events-and-closures

No unauthorised vessels or persons are permitted in 
the closed area during the closure period.

Any queries to the Duty Maritime Officer, BOPRC:  
Phone 0800 5 KNOTS (55 66 87)

JonJon Peters
BOP Harbourmaster

Notice of Full Lake Closure 
Lake Tikitapu (Blue Lake)
(North East and South Eastern      
areas remain open for passive use) 




